
ADU Dinner & DVD Night 
December 2nd, 2017 @ 5pm 

Hosted by: Silvia Speyer @ White Fences Equestrian Center 
10908 Jones Road, Manor, TX 78653 

APPROVED FOR USDF UNIVERSITY CREDIT, ADU Members – FREE, Non-Members - $5 

Join us for a fun winter holiday evening of videos from the USDF 2014 Dressage 
Convention featuring Carl Hester, Richard Davison and Stephen Clarke.   

Videos will include: 

 Part 1 – Stephen Clarke begins by defining what makes a good dressage test ride, including if 
there is a difference in how different breeds are judged. Carl, Stephen and Richard talk about 
taking risks in tests and what scores can be earned.  

 Part 2, 3, 4 – Using a 3rd level demonstration rider, Stephen judges and comments on the 3rd 
level test ride. After the test ride is complete, Stephen goes back through the test in detail 
with the rider, offering advice on improving movements throughout the test. 

Stephen Clarke is the most senior and well-respected judge in the world today. That’s not only because he 
hands out his fair share of tens, it’s because he has earned a reputation for combining his lightening quick eye 
(actually both his eyes are quick) for technical detail together with his ability to form balanced and consistent 
assessments. 
As a former international rider and coach, Stephen is in high demand the world over. Richard Davison and 
Carl Hester have been lifelong friends of Stephen for….well….a long time (some have had longer lives than 
others, obviously). 
The FEI have now appointed Stephen as Judge General which means not only does Stephen get to wear a 
Generals badge but that he sets the lead for all international judges.  Known for his sense of humor and fun, 
who knows what’s going to happen when he gets together with Carl and Richard. This will be a rare 
opportunity to learn from the giants of the dressage world. 
 
This event will serve as the perfect follow-on to Charlotte Dujardin’s clinic in Magnolia, TX, and a prelude to 
ADU’s 2018 Judging Seminar that will feature Stephen Clarke with live demo riders in Oct 2018!! 
 

This is a potluck event, please bring your favorite holiday dish to share. 
Please RSVP!: Daemie Laves, 757-870-5490, daemie.laves@gmail.com   

 


